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Change of data supplier name in TecDoc catalogue

Our company was renamed from Hitachi Astemo Aftermarket Germany GmbH to Astemo 
Aftermarket GmbH effective from 5th of June 2025.

With this important change, we also changed our brand name on TecDoc effective from 15th 
June 2025. 
The current preliminary name is “ASTEMO-HITACHI”. This illustrates the close relationship 
between our new company ASTEMO and the past with HITACHI. 
After a transition period of 6 month, our company name on TecDoc will completely change 
to “ASTEMO”. The TecDoc data supplier number will always remain at 449.
To find our products during the current transition period you need to keep in mind that you 
whether only scroll down to “A” in the search results or you use the brand selection menu 
on the top right side:

If there are any questions occurring regarding this name change, please don’t hesitate to 
contact our technical support:

Technical Support Contact
Phone: +49 (0) 5772/567-950
E-Mail: emea.af.techsupport(at)hitachiastemo.com
WhatsApp: https://wa.me/495772567950


